MODEL LETTER 6 – NOTIFICATION OF THE GOVERNING BODY’S DECISION - REINSTATEMENT

Dear [parent’s name]
I am writing to confirm the outcome of the recent meeting of the Governing Body when the decision of the Headteacher to permanently exclude [child’s name] was considered.

The Governing Body discussed the report prepared by the Headteacher which outlined the reasons for the decision to exclude and also provided details of the help and support provided since [child’s name] entry into the school.  [The Governing Body also considered your representations detail points made.]

Having discussed the circumstances of the exclusion and reviewed the support provided, the Governors concluded that it was appropriate to reinstate [child’s name] and to continue with the strategies which have already been used.

The Governors have set a date of [date] for her/his return to school.  Please contact the Headteacher to discuss any amendments to the strategies for managing her/his behaviour.

Yours sincerely

Clerk to the Governing Body
cc
Headteacher


Inclusion Officer, Department of Children’s Services
